
 

The Deerfield Bannockburn Fire Department is pleased to announce they will be hosting a  
Youth Firesetter Intervention Program class for the Office of the State Fire Marshal.   

Here is the training information: 

Date & Time: Monday, September 11, 2023 & Tuesday, September 12, 2023 

Monday:  8:00 am to 4:00 pm 
Tuesday:  8:30 am to 3:00 pm 

 
Place:  Combined Area Fire Training Facility 
  851 Krause Drive 
  Buffalo Grove, IL  60089 
 
Registration: To register, please visit  

https://sfm.illinois.gov/about/divisions/arson/yfsip/yfsip-class-registration.html 
 
This class is limited to 25 - 30 students due to the COVID-19 distancing safety measures.  

There is a fee of $100 per student for this class. Please make the check payable to the  
Office of the State Fire Marshal, and mail it to the Office, prior to the training date. 

Office of the Illinois State Fire Marshal 
Arson Division – YFSIP  
1035 Stevenson Drive 
Springfield, IL  62703 

 

For further information, contact Jeff Pride at 217-622-7486, or via email at jeff.pride@illinois.gov. 

We are looking forward to seeing you in Buffalo Grove! 
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